
  

  

REFERENCE:  16FOI 108 
 
You requested the following information: 
 
Under the Freedom of Information Act can I ask for the following information: 
  

·       On how many occasions has your department broken the Data Protection 
Act in the last five years? 

·       Have you had to deal with a breach of Data Protection Act that has been 
reported to the Information Commissioner that is recorded on your breach 
register (eg Confidential documents found in a skip/left on a train, papers 
never recovered or reports containing information being delivered to the 
wrong address.) 
  

 
We have handled your request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. 
 
I can confirm that the Wales Office has not breached the Data Protection Act in the 
last 5 years. 
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